
Kinder teachers are so happy to  have you as AMICUS         

Kindergarten friends although we are in this unprecedented 

situation now.  

We really want to see you as soon as possible  

but we still need to wait unfortunately. 

One wish that we have now is that everyone will stay healthy and 

safe so, please be careful not to be infected 

with the corona virus. 

Kinder teachers will send you emails and also be thinking to give 

you some activity through the digital contents. 

 

      We are looking forward to seeing you. 



 Hello everyone! I am          
Rochelle Lingco. I am looking 

forward to teaching and 
learning with all of you. Let 
us enjoy and have fun! For 

now, stay healthy and see you 
soon.  :)  

 

 
Hello, everyone! I am Mami Fehl. I 
am a new K1 teacher of this year. 

I'm from Naha, Okinawa.I like 
dancing, listening to music and 

playing either inside or outside. I 
am looking forward to see you all 
of you. Let's learn together and 

enjoy kinder life. 

 

 Hello, my name is Kohei Hosono. 
I was born in Tokyo. I have lived 

in Okinawa for 5 years after  
living in several prefectures. I 
hope this year will be great for 
everyone. I am looking forward 

to seeing all of you!!  

Hello! I am Sawako Makabe. I am 
from Yomitan Village in Okinawa. I 
like  beautiful Okinawan nature and 

weather. I also like traveling to make 
friends there. Let’s play together! 

I’m looking forward to seeing you♪ 

 
Konnichiwa!  

I am Mr. Akiho. I want to 
have a  wonderful year 

with all of you. I am     
excited to play and create             
interesting art with eve-

ryone. Let us learn English 
and play nicely with  eve-

ryone together. 

KINDERGARTEN TEAM 
 

Hello Everyone! 

My name is Maxine Berry.         
Welcome to Amicus Kindergarten!  

I am from Toronto Canada but I 
have been living in Japan for        

14 years.  

I am excited but I am really    
looking forward to this school year  

together, learning, playing                        
and growing with all our students.  

Yoroshiku onegaishimasu!! 

Request: 

This year, we have friends who 

have severe peanut allergy. 

Thus, we request everyone’s 

cooperation not to bring any 

kind of nuts for snack or lunch. 

Thank you :) 

 

3rd        Ruito 

9th        Koushi    

13th  Kotaro  

24th  Kan 

Principal 

Dakin Sebastian 


